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NEWSLETTER
Wildfires Impacting LA County

Register Now for the PASC
Open House!

Consumer, Provider, and
Advocate of the year!

Our thoughts are with those affected by the devastating wildfires throughout
Los Angeles County. As emergency crews still work to contain the fires, we
encourage everyone to stay informed and take necessary precautions.

For updates and information visit 211la.org/LA-Wildfires or www.ca.gov/LAFires/

For disaster preparedness resources, visit www.dor.ca.gov to learn how to stay
safe before, during, and after emergencies. Stay safe and prepared!

FEBRUARY  2025

Don’t miss the PASC Open House
happening in April 2025! This event is

your chance to connect with the
community, explore resources, and

celebrate outstanding achievements
with awards like Consumer of the Year,
Provider of the Year, and Advocate of

the Year.

Registration is now open! Visit our
website to sign up. We look forward to

seeing you there!

PASC will honor outstanding
Consumers, Providers, and

Advocates of the Year at our
Annual Open House on April

21, 2025.

Stay tuned for details on how
to nominate someone who
has made a difference and
share their inspiring story!

https://www.pascla.org

CLICK HERE TO
REGISTER

Or visit our PASC website for
more information.

www.pascla.org

The IHSS Consumer Corps is
returning in March, and there’s

still time to get involved!

Learn more now!
www.pascla.org/ihss-

consumer-corps/
or email:

laguilera@pascla.org 

Join the IHSS Consumer
Corps
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